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SUSTAINABLE TRANSFORMATION 
FOR RESILIENT COASTAL CITY

Dear UBC Colleagues,

I would like to invite you to the UBC Joint Planning and Sustainable Cities Commissions Seminar titled 
“Sustainable Transformation for a Resilient Coastal City”, which will take place on September 9-12, 2024, 
in Gdańsk, Poland.

Gdańsk, with its rich maritime heritage and a population of nearly half a million, serves as a major centre for 
activity, science, culture, and tourism. Following the compact city concept, Gdańsk is dedicated to enhancing 
its urban spaces close to the city centre. The city’s development strategy focuses on creating greener, more 
inclusive, and accessible public areas through innovative and adaptive approaches.

Over four days, we will enjoy lectures, engaging study visits, and intensive workshop, all aimed at discussing 
the revitalisation of case port and industrial areas from multiple perspectives. Your presence will enrich our 
conversations and contribute to developing sustainable and innovative solutions for urban renewal in Gdańsk.
I look forward to meeting you and hope you will enjoy this upcoming event.

Sincerely,

Piotr Grzelak
Deputy Mayor for Sustainable Development
and Investment, City of Gdansk,

Visit the seminar site: gdansk.pl/ubc2024 


